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To the Committee,
 
I ask the Committee to reject/oppose the Bill to proposed current changes to the Qld
 Abortion laws to prevent further harm to Women and to protect the lives of the Unborn
 Children. 
 
These Women need support to love themselves and their Unborn Children – Children are
 not disposable items.
 
Overall both their lives matter, I am grateful that our parents made the decision to have
 different values for our lives, otherwise we would not be here. 
 
Regards
 
Michael Setter
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